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This week in Ladybirds Class we ……….     
                                                                           

● Used the lightbox to explore colour mixing using different coloured splats. 

● Made some healthy and tasty yogurt cereal bakes. 

● Practiced our scissors skills by making a patchwork Elmer the Elephant. 

● Made a marble run and tipped different coloured water down like a waterslide. 

● Listened and helped to create an interactive story of the Big Red Bath story. 

Next week in Ladybirds Class we will ……...           
                                                                

● Make lava lamps.

● Practice listening to instructions by playing a Simon Says game. 

● Read Each Peach Pear Plum and practice our rhyming words with a Kims game.

Home learning… 

Why not learn a new nursery rhyme with your child see if 
they can predict which words come next. 
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Reminders & important information …... 

Summer club will run between August 21st—1st September 

                   Please can we ask that  your child has suncream applied 
before coming into nursery—we will reapply throughout the 

day as and when needed. 
Thank you   
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